

## AUBURNDALE HIGH SCHOOL

John M. Hill Principal #1 Bloodhound Trail Auburndale, Florida 33823 Phone: (863) 965-6200 Fax: (863) 965-6245

May 3, 2018

Josh McDonald, MESHA, CEM Director of High School Admissions Keiser University Lakeland

Dear Mr. McDonald,

Auburndale High School is greatly appreciative of the support and assistance we receive from Keiser University. Our students, staff, and community have greatly benefited from our excellent partnership with Keiser University. Listed below are a few specific examples the tremendous support we have received over the course of our partnership.

- Supported our efforts to appreciate our teachers by sponsoring staff breakfast on numerous occasions.
- Enhanced our College & Career Initiatives by providing presenters to speak with our upper classmen about the realities of life after high school and making them aware of college and career options and opportunities.
- Provided enrichment and real world observation opportunities for our career academies in the form of field trips.
- Willingness to serve on our School Advisory Committee
- Provide our students on their own high school campus dual enrollment opportunities and courses.

The stakeholders and community of Auburndale High School remain grateful for our partnership with Keiser University. Our partnership remains vital to us in our efforts to achieve the Mission and Vision of AHS. We are committed to creating an extraordinary environment that inspires greatness and ensuring that every Bloodhound is prepared to succeed college, career, and citizenship. We look forward to continuing and expanding our partnership with Keiser University.

Sincerely.

John Hill